
Submitter: Jeff Willemsen 

On Behalf 
Of: 

 

Committee: Joint Committee On Ways and Means Subcommittee On General 
Government 

Measure: HB5001 

Dear Subcommittee: 

 

I am writing today in support of increased funding for the Oregon Advocacy 

Commissions Office (OACO). I support the goals of the Oregon Commission on 

Asian and Pacific Islander Affairs (OCAPIA), Oregon Commission on Black Affairs 

(OCBA), Oregon Commission on Hispanic Affairs (OCHA), and the Oregon 

Commission for Women (OCFW). I think the work that they do is important for the 

future of Oregon. Please consider increasing the budget for the OACO so that they 

can achieve the huge goals that have been set out for them. With a larger staff, they 

can truly make Oregon a better place for everyone who lives here.  

 

Thank you, 

 

Jeff Willemsen  


